

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CONTACT:

Diane Zachary, President & CEO Email: <u>dzachary@kauainetwork.org</u>
Kaua`i Planning & Action Alliance Website: <u>www.kauainetwork.org</u>

Tel: 808.632.2005 Fax: 808.632.2018

GOT MILK? – HAWAII DAIRY FARMS PRESENTATION

Lihu`e, Kaua`i, HI – 2/21/2014. Many questions have been raised since Hawai`i Dairy Farm's announcement about their proposed grass-fed dairy located on 582 acres in Maha`ulepu. To get the facts, plan to attend the Kaua`i Planning & Action Alliance (KPAA) presentation and discussion "Got Milk?" on Thursday, February 27 from 3:00 to 4:30 p.m. at Kaua`i Community College, Tech 114. The meeting is free of charge.

"This session offers a great opportunity to determine how this dairy meets Kaua`i's needs for greater food self-sufficiency, new living wage jobs and environmental protection," notes Diane Zachary, KPAA's president and CEO. "The meeting will include an opportunity for questions from the audience."

Speakers will be Jim Garmatz, Dairy Manager and Amy Hennessey, Communications Director. The 1,800-cow dairy has an approved conservation plan from the U.S. Department of Agriculture's Natural Resources Conservation Service (NRCS). The dairy will utilize best management practices.

Seating is limited to 40, therefore pre-registration is required. Please RSVP by Wednesday, February, 26 by emailing kpaa@kauainetwork.org or calling 632-2005.

This event is sponsored by Kaua'i Community College and Ho'ouluwehi - The Sustainable Living Institute of Kaua'i.

KPAA is a nonprofit membership organization that serves as a neutral convener bringing residents, community groups and government agencies together to find solutions and ensure action on important issues facing the island. To learn more about KPAA, visit www.kauainetwork.org.

###